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Châteauguay 

CONSTANTIN FILIP, MD is a new member of the FacDev committee, he represents the 

Châteauguay site — l'unité francophone, 30 minutes hors de l’Île, où l’on pratique et enseigne 

la médecine familiale depuis sa création en 2009. Il y a fait sa résidence et maintenant il y 

pratique et y enseigne. Il a aussi une pratique de bureau au GMF En-Route Square Victoria à 

Montréal.  

Teaching and supervising has always been a particular interest for Dr. Filip.  Joining this 

committee, his objective is to be the local Faculty Development resource person for 

Chateauguay. Dr. Filip hopes to bring new ideas and contribute to the Faculty 

Development program. At the core of his motivation is his wish to improve his teaching skills, 

so as to be able to meet the learner's deep desire to receive quality training.   

Current academic interests include working with hospitalized patients in family practice (in-

hospital, but also follow-up and prevention, above all). Given recent and ongoing technological 

changes in medicine, he also has acquired a keen interest in understanding and implementing 

quality improvement measures within family medicine units.  

Dr. Filip believes among the many roles family doctors have, one of the most fundamental is that 

of being educators - not only for learners' benefit, but for the public at large.   

 


